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Durin' our briefing to the Commission on the status of TMI-2 Cleanup 
activities on April 20, 1989, I advised Chairman Zech that the final report 
of the THI-2 Safety Advisory Board (SAB) would be made available to the 
Commtss ion. 

With more than 99 percent of the damaged reactor fuel removed from the 
TMI-2 site, the SAB has no further activity planned and has completed their 
Final Report, a copy of which is provided herewith. 

Appendix A to the report Is a set of recommendations from the SAB on 
possible research opportunities. During our briefings to the Commission 
over the years, the SAB was encouraged to identify any such opportunities 
they saw from their unique position overseein·1 the TMI-2 Cleanup. From our 
own perspective of the TMI-2 accident and its aftermath, we believe these 
recommendations deserve careful consideration as the NRC looks forward to 
the future . 
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